

Mme Luanne Samuel
Coordinatrice des Relations Extérieures

10 December 1998

Maria STOY CNN Espanol P. O. Box 640 Decatur, GA 30031 USA

Re: Visit of Danny GARCIA to the International School of Geneva

Dear Ms Stoy,

I am enclosing information about the International School of Geneva as requested. Danny Garcia visited two of our three campuses yesterday 9th December and his talk had the students captivated. I have several digital photos which I could send you via e-mail – or other normal photos which have to be developed.

This school was the first international school in the world, founded in 1924 by idealists from the new League of Nations. We have grown to comprise 3 campuses in and around Geneva with nearly 3'000 students of 115 nationalities and 85 mother tongues – a really unique atmosphere for education.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you need further information or if I can be of assistance to you in any way. In the meantime, best wishes for the holiday season and the New Year.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Samuel

Enclosures